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Our ref: ALH/kas/q/office/6thform/correspondence/2024-2025/Y13thankyou 
 

7th February 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Carers of Year 13 Students 

 

As the mock examination period draws to a close, we wanted to take this opportunity to express our 

sincere gratitude to you for your continued support of your child and our school throughout this often 

turbulent and demanding year. 

 

Year 13 is a pivotal moment in a student’s academic journey, and we recognise the immense 

pressure and challenges students face as they prepare for their final examinations and navigate their 

future pathways.  Your support during this time is invaluable, and we know that your encouragement, 

understanding, and practical help at home make a significant difference to their success and well-

being. Your flexibility, patience, and understanding have been truly appreciated. 

 

The mock exams are a crucial step in this process, providing students with valuable experience and 

feedback as they prepare for the real thing.  We appreciate your role in ensuring they were well-

prepared and supported throughout this period.  We hope that the results of these mocks, when they 

are released, will provide a clear picture of their strengths and areas for development, allowing us to 

work together to ensure they achieve their full potential. 

 

We are committed to working in partnership with you to support your child’s academic progress and 

personal development.  We encourage you to maintain open communication with their teachers and 

form tutors, and to reach out to us if you have any concerns or questions. 

 

As part of our mock process is the Mock Results Day which is due to take place on Friday 28th 

February 2025 during school time. This is to try and replicate the summer results day as much as we 

can and to work with students to plan towards the summer looking at the gains they can make and 

where possible secure their achievements.  

 

Thank you again for your support.  We look forward to continuing to work with you and your child as 

they embark on the next stage of their journey. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss Horsler    Mrs Moulton-Brady  Mr Allred 
Sixth Form Director   Sixth Form Director   Assistant Headteacher: Sixth Form 
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